ATTACHMENT E

YY)
ama ourplace
Y

Hope and Belonging

Wednesday, June 1, 2022

Dear Mayor and Council

Re: Tiny Town Extension

The Our Place Board agreed on the 20t April,2022, an extension to the operation
of the Tiny Town project until March, 2023, and no further. Their agreement is
contingent on there being the same funding arrangement, confirmed in writing,
as is currently in place with BC Housing for those 6 months as well as appropriate
resources being made available for the physical improvements needed to the
buildings for that period.

Yours sincerely

Fo

Julian Daly
CEQ
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